
              

 

 

 

BIDDING NOTICE 

PUBLIC BIDDING NOTICE No. CP 07/2022 – IPPUC-NDB 

The INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH AND URBAN PLANNING OF CURITIBA - IPPUC makes public, for the knowledge 

of interested parties, that it will carry out Public Bidding, of the Lowest Price per lot type, in the indirect execution 

modality, under the contract for price regime, aiming at the selection and contracting of company(ies) for the 

provision of the services described below, in accordance with the specifications that are an integral part of this 

Notice and its annexes. 

The object of this bidding is the selection and Hiring of a specialized company to 

Lot – 01 Hiring of a specialized company to provide services for the elaboration of executive engineering and 

architecture projects, with the objective of building the new Cic-Norte terminal and adapting the surrounding road 

system - and 

Lot – 02 Hiring of a specialized company to provide services for the elaboration of executive engineering and 

architecture projects, with the objective of building the new building of the Campo Comprido terminal and adapting 

the surrounding roads.  

According to the specifications contained in Annex B - Term of Reference, in the Public Notice and other annexes. 

The maximum estimated total value of the bidding is BRL 866,722.52 (eight hundred and sixty-six thousand, seven 

hundred and twenty-two reais and fifty-two cents) for Lot 01 and 

The maximum estimated total value of the bidding is BRL 873,171.64 (Eight hundred and seventy-three thousand, 

one hundred and seventy-one reais and sixty-four cents) for Lot 02. 

 

Totaling the amount of BRL 1,739,894.16 (One million, seven hundred and thirty-nine thousand, eight hundred and 

ninety-four reais and sixteen cents). This work is part of the Curitiba Sustainable Urban Mobility Program – BRT 

Capacity and Speed Increase Project in the extension of the East West and South BRT Axis, financed by the New 

Development Bank – NDB. 

 

Envelopes for Qualification Documents and Technical and Price Proposals must be delivered simultaneously to the 

IPPUC Protocol, located at Rua Bom Jesus, 669, Bairro Cabral - Curitiba - Paraná - Brazil, CEP 80.035-010, until 

9:00 am on 12/13/2022. The opening meeting of the Qualification Documents will take place at the same address 

indicated above at 9:30 am on 12/13/2022. 

The Public Notice and its attachments can be accessed through “download” on the website utag.ippuc.org.br, on 

the transparency menu and on the NDB icon, or on the website www.curitiba.pr.gov.br on the “Licitações” icon. 

Additional information about this Notice can only be requested from the UTAG Special Bidding Commission, at the 

above address, in the email utagndb@ippuc.org.br, or by phone +55 (041) 3250 1436. 

Curitiba, November 11, 2022 

 

 

LUIZ FERNANDO DE SOUZA JAMUR 

PRESIDENT OF THE INSTITUTE OF RESEARCH AND URBAN PLANNING OF CURITIBA - IPPUC 


